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Subject: In Support of Birch Solar Farm, Case No: 20-1605-EL-BGN
 
I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power
Siting Board.
I live in Shawnee township and I am excited about the prospect of clean energy being produced in
my area. The land will no longer have chemicals sprayed on it or contribute to the pollution of our
water. I am counting on the solar farm being a better steward of the land.
 
Thank you,
Terri Blosser
Lima Ohio
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